
June is the start of Summer, which means Summer Reading Programs for all 
ages! All programs will go live on June 1st, and continue until August 31st. 
Please click here to use our online registration for these programs. We offer 
programs for all ages, both virtual and in person.  You can click on any image 
to be sent to our Event Calendar to register for the events listed. Not every-
thing will be listed in the newsletter, so check out https://needhamlibrary.
org/ for more information about upcoming services.

Library Notes -  June 2023

The Needham Free Public 
Library would like to start a 
board game collection with your 
help! We will now accept excel-
lent-condition board games at 
the Circulation desk. If you have 
any board games that you no 
longer use but that have all the 
necessary pieces to play, please 
consider donating those board 
games to the Library! Thank you 
for all your support!







The Library is currently offering four Book Clubs - some live and some virtual or hy-
brid.  Click on any image below to find out how to register to attend.  And for further 
information, check out our Book Clubs page at https://needhamlibrary.org/services/
reading/book-clubs/ .









Children’s Events for the month of June can be 
found here.
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